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JAMES A.BOHL JR.
Alderman, 5th District

May 20, 2008

Dear Resident:

L This letter is to notify you that a renewal application and new application
under a different corporate name for a mobile home park license for
Collegiate Mobile Home Park at 6160 S. 6™ St. will be heard by the
Licenses Committee on May 28" at 8 a.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee
City Hall. Mitwaukee City Hall is located at 200 E. Wells St.

The license may not be renewed or granted based upon objections from
the Department of Neighborhood Services and objections from the local
alderman and neighbors. Copies of reports submitted by the Department
of Neighborhood Services and the Milwaukee Police Department can be
found at http://legistar.milwaukee.gov/detailreport/?key=27269. The
local alderman may be present to voice his objections based on violations
of MCO § 246-7, including but not limited to § 246-7-3 (failure to
maintain an orderly and clean trailer house community) and § 246-7-9
(failure to promptly report to the police department any violation of an
ordinance or other law by persons dwelling on the premises). You are
also invited to speak on objections related to drug activity, a high
frequency of police calls to the park, a report of problem tenants being
evicted from one trailer but being able to move into another trailer at the
park, over-occupancy of the trailers, poor screening of tenants,
prostitution, individuals being beaten, poor maintenance of the trailers
and yards, nuisance vehicles, nuisance noise, speeding and other conduct
which is detrimental to the health, safety and welfare of the
neighborhood.

Sincerely,

c::‘raama. w 3,

James A. Bohl, Jr., Chair
Licenses Committee
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